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NEWS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
 
June 9, 2022 
 
Dear Members, 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon! Remember BYOB. 
 
 
Guests 
 
Hamlet Members must either drive with their guests through the Main Gate OR call and leave 
their guests' names at the Police Booth to facilitate entry. 
 
 
New For the Weekend 
 
Two additional paddleboards will be available this weekend. This is a total of four 
Paddleboards. Please let us know if you are willing to donate a kayak. 
 
We purchased life preservers of all sizes, which are mandatory when taking out water toys. 
 
We purchased a couple plastic swans as an experiment in keeping the geese at bay. 
 
Our new flagpole has been installed! 
 
 
Coming Soon 
 
We are installing a 3-station outdoor shower so that you may rinse off the sand. 
 
 
Thank you! 
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